
Dear Year 4 Willow class,  

 

The weather has been very changeable, I hope that you are still 

getting outside as much and getting lots of fresh air. 

 

My children are starting to listen to me!! We set up a timetable 

to see if that helps so they know when they were doing Maths, 

English and Theme work. It really helped them know when they 

were doing what and more importantly when they could go on 

their devices or watch a movie!! 

 

It has been fantastic to see the work that you have been 

completing at home. There have been some very creative 

Viking longboats and some beautiful dioramas, some with 

additional animals included!! 

 

I hope that you have all been getting on with your siblings 

during the lockdown. My two children are finding it difficult to 

spend all the time in each other’s company. But overall they get 

on, as I am sure you all are!! 

 

I have been spending time in my front garden playing with 

chalks on the pavement with my children. It has been lovely to 

see some of you walk past with your families.  

 

Keep safe and see you soon. 

 

Mr Loczy 


